
 

 

 

 

 

1 April 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find below some important opportunities for both students and parents coming up. 

CEIAG Careers Fair 7.4.22 

We are delighted to announce that we have managed to secure 18 external education and training 

providers to facilitate an opportunity for Y10-Y13 to discover more about the range of qualifications 

and careers they can access post 16 and post 18. 

The providers include local colleges, universities, local businesses, Police and Armed Forces, and they 

cover the full range of qualifications including T levels, BTEC, Apprenticeships, A levels and Degrees.  

This is the first careers fair at NLS for two years and we look forward to continuing to build our 

links so that we can provide the very best experiences to support our young people on the 

‘Flightpath to their Future.’ 

The CEIAG TEAM 

Year 10 Revision Evening- Enabling parents to support their child at GCSE  

Students in Y10 have been receiving teaching in tutor time on further revision strategies as it is 

recommended revision should start at least 12 months before the terminal Summer exams of Y11. 

We would be delighted to see you at our forthcoming Revision Evening for Parents on Wednesday 

27 April from 6-7.15pm in our main theatre.  

This will be a fantastic evening for you to receive key information from five different experienced 

leaders on what your child will face in the coming months and tips of the trade in supporting your 

child from home. Resources will be available on the night to take away and an opportunity to ask 

questions with any of the key speakers.  

Key speakers on the night are-  

 Matt Atkins- Senior Assistant Headteacher in charge of KS4 

 Jas Dhesi- Head of Science 

 Rhys Denham- Head of English 

 Steve Roberts- Head of Maths  

 Elly McGwinn- Head of RE   

Doors will open at 5.30pm and you will be escorted into the theatre where you can take your seat.    
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Please keep this date clear in your diary as you do not want to miss it.  

 

Kind regards, 

      

Mrs S Barley-Morey     Mr M Atkins 

Assistant Head Teacher, Year 10 Lead                       Senior Assistant Head Teacher     

 

  



 
Page 3 of 3 

 
 

 

 


